
 

Say NO to Legalized Euthanasia and Assisted Suicide 
This summer, contact your Member of Parliament. 

In September, write to the media. 

 
 

For more information, please request our brochures, “Euthanasia and Assisted Suicide: Urgent Questions!” 
and “Living, Suffering and Dying… What For?” 

 
Catholic Organization for Life and Family, 2500 Don Reid Drive, Ottawa, ON K1H 2J2 

Tel: (613) 241-9461, ext. 161, Fax: (613) 241-9048, Email: ocvfcolf@cccb.ca 
COLF is co-sponsored by the Canadian Conference of Catholic Bishops and the Supreme Council of the  
Knights of Columbus. It promotes respect for human life and dignity and the essential role of the family. 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please consider mentioning the following points: 
 

���� Please reject Bill C-384 because it goes against basic Canadian values. The law can only 
guarantee safety and respect for each Canadian life if it acknowledges that no one has the 

power to kill anyone else. This is a social justice issue.  Rather than creating a so-called right 
to die, protect our right to live! 

 

���� Please reject Bill C-384 because it endangers all Canadians. The bill disrespects the 
inherent and inviolable worth and personal dignity of each human life. It goes against public 
safety. The bill is not about autonomy or choice; it is about giving physicians the right to directly 

and intentionally cause death. Life-limiting conditions do not reduce the dignity and value 
of any human life!   

 

���� Please reject Bill C-384 because it does not help those who are suffering. Requests to die 
are often disguised cries for human warmth and love. The compassionate response is to 
provide social, emotional and spiritual support, and the best pain management and palliative 

care possible. Eliminate the pain, not the patient! 
 

���� Please reject Bill C-384 because it opens the door to deadly abuse. This bill is a recipe for 
abuse of the vulnerable. Even people with no terminal illness or physical pain, like the 
chronically depressed or disabled, could be killed within two weeks of asking to die. The bill is 

vague about the degree of medical supervision needed to end a life. Stop the abuse before it 
happens! 

 

����  

 
Over the next few months, Members 
 of Parliament will discuss Bill C-384. 
This private member’s bill seeking to 

legalize euthanasia and assisted 
suicide was introduced by MP Francine 

Lalonde of the Bloc Québécois. It is 
important for us to speak up and let 
our government know that Canadian 

citizens oppose this Bill! 

Writing or calling your MP is free! 
No postage is needed when writing 

to your MP: 
 

House of Commons 
Ottawa, Ontario 
K0G 1A6 

HOW CAN I FIND MY MP’S NAME AND ADDRESS? 
 Call toll-free: 1 (866) 599-4999  

or Google: “Members of Parliament Canada Postal Code” 
(http://www2.parl.gc.ca/Parlinfo/Compilations/HouseOfCommons/MemberByPostalCode.aspx?Menu=HOC) 

  

Stop Bill C-384 – Speak Up Now!  

 


